
     
 

       
  
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: June 5, 2015 
 

 

 

The Burbank Police Department has become aware of a “flash-mob” 
style meeting planned for June 16, 2015 at the Krispy Kreme located in 
the Burbank Empire Center.  The Burbank Police Department will 
always respect and recognize the rights of individuals to peacefully and 
lawfully assemble.  We also respect and recognize the need for area 
residents and businesses to safely utilize city streets and services.  Mass 
gatherings can create a public nuisance, disturb the general peace, and 
create situations which impact the safe and efficient flow of traffic.  To 
that end, the Burbank Police Department will be fully deployed in the 
area to enforce all applicable laws, including those involving illegal 
engine/vehicle modifications. 
 
 

 
 
 

Questions regarding this statement may be directed to 
Sergeant Adam Cornils, @ 818-238-3240 or acornils@burbankca.gov 

 

        24-HOUR                    PRESS INFORMATION OFFICE                         DETECTIVE BUREAU 
  818-238-3000               818-238-3240                             818-238-3210 

 

 
    Scott LaChasse 
    Chief of Police 

BBUURRBBAANNKK  PPOOLLIICCEE  DDEEPPAARRTTMMEENNTT  
200 North Third Street, Burbank, California 91502 

OOFFFFIICCIIAALL  PPRREESSSS  RREELLEEAASSEE  
FFLLAASSHH  MMOOBB  CCAARR  GGAATTHHEERRIINNGG  PPLLAANNNNEEDD  

FFOORR  BBUURRBBAANNKK  EEMMPPIIRREE  CCEENNTTEERR 


